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Seed to Garden to Plate…  

 

Across the centre, we have been 

harvesting and eating the foods 

planted during spring last year, 

including tomatoes, lettuce, 

strawberries and more!  

 

Many tamariki have enjoyed taking 

care of the gardens from planting, 

to watering, harvesting and now 

eating (even a lettuce &Vegemite 

sandwich).  

 

 

 

 

Summer’s Here!  

 

The tamariki have been 

getting outside and enjoying 

the hot weather while it’s 

here!  

 

A lot of the time spent 

outside is spent playing with 

water, in the water or around 

the water!  


